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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
New Academic Reports - Parent/Carer Feedback Survey 
 
We are always looking for ways to better support our students and their families. As part of this, we 
have recently updated our school reports to provide more detailed information, including your 
child’s strengths, next steps linked to the curriculum, and class/year group averages to help you 
understand how your child is progressing. 
 
We believe this change makes the reports more useful and informative, but we would really value 
your feedback to ensure they are meeting your needs. Your views will help us refine the reports 
and make them as helpful as possible for you and your child. 
 
Please take a few minutes to complete our short survey by clicking this link. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss D Anderson 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-hCvKmTmdEWfft9t1XwDYiA3BgXZm49Btpfc9ZibF2VUM0YzWlpBTTZFN1hIWk00UkFMNU9BR0NVSy4u

